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            PRESS RELEASE 
 

PRESS RELEASE DATE/TIME: 08/27/06 2208 HRS 
SUBJECT: DRIVE BY SHOOTING 
LPD CASE #:  06-9039 
CONTACT INFORMATION: Public Information Officer Hettie Schaeffer (209)329-4897 
hschaeffer@pd.lodi.gov or Watch Commander at (209) 333-6730. 
 

Details: On 082706 at approx. 2208 HRS, shots rang out in the 400 block of W Locust.  Several 
male juveniles were standing in front of an apartment complex when the shooting occurred.   Two 
15 year old male juveniles were struck by bullets that were fired from the suspect vehicle.  The 
vehicle described only as a red compact type was driving west bound on Locust St. when the 
unknown suspects opened fire from the rear seat.  The vehicle sped off west bound where 
witnesses lost sight of the vehicle.   Both victims were transported by ambulance to Lodi 
Memorial Hospital where they will be treated for their injuries.  At this time, the injuries are not 
life threatening.   Neither victim knows who the shooters are it is unknown at this time why they 
were targeted.    
 
Anyone with information regarding this shooting is urged to call the Lodi Police Department 
(209) 333-6727 or the Lodi Area Crime Stoppers at (209) 333-6771.  
 


